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Certificate of Appreciation to Richard W. Hedges for nearly 20 years of Service to the 

Policy Advisory Council 

Subject: 

The Commission will present an Appreciation Certificate to honor the near two decades of 

Service Richard W. Hedges has provided on the Policy Advisory Council and its predecessor 

bodies. 

Background: 

Originally appointed in 2003 to the Elderly and Disabled Advisory Committee (a body which 

was later combined with the Minority Citizens Advisory Committee to form the Policy Advisory 

Council), Mr. Hedges has served as a conduit for the public for two decades. With his recent 

appointment to the Palo Alto City Council, Mr. Hedges chose to step down from the Council.  

Issues: 

None identified. 

 

Andrew B. Fremier 

 

 

 
 


